
 
 

   

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 005 of 2021 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/70/02 

 

 

08 January 2021 

 

 

ROV survey off Ras il-Qala, Gozo 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that a survey will 

be carried out with the use of a Remotely Operated Vehicle (ROV). This survey will be 

carried out by the vessel “Atlantis II” and her ancillary equipment. 

 

Weather permitting the survey is planned to be carried out between Tuesday 12th January 

2021 and Sunday 31st January 2021, within the area A, B, C and D as shown on attached 

chart: 

 

Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 

A  36° 01'.750   14° 20'.110         

 B  36° 01'.807   14° 20'.297 

C  36° 01'.679   14° 20'.373         

 D  36° 01'.617   14° 20'.180 

 

Since the vessel “Atlantis II” will be towing an ROV, she will be restricted in her ability to 

manoeuvre.  

 

Mariners are instructed to navigate with caution when the above-mentioned vessel is 

sighted and shall maintain a safe distance of 500m from the vessels. 

 

Mariners are also notified to abide by any instructions issued by Valletta Port Control, 

(Valletta VTS) on VHF Channel 12. 

 

 

Charts Affected: BA 211, 2537 
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The UK Hydrographic Office makes the accompanying data 

Available to Malta Maritime Authority (Transport Malta) 

Under the terms and conditions of agreement HO 1427/020930/01. 

 

DISCLAIMER 

 

Whilst the UK Hydrographic Office has endeavoured to ensure 

That the material supplied is suitable for the purpose described, 

It accepts no liability (to the maximum extent permitted by law) 

For any damage or loss of any nature arising from its use. 

The material supplied is used entirely at the Recipient’s own risk. 


